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Message from the Chief Editor 
 

Dear colleagues, 

It is with great honor that I present to you the fifth issue of the 
HETS Online Journal. We continue to provide a forum for you to 
share your knowledge with other outstanding researchers and 
educators interested in technology in education and training. We 
commend all of your for the important role you have in increasing 
scientific approaches to this field.  
 
HETS is confident that the new global exposure through EBSCO 

databases will provide to the journal would be an excellent opportunity to share our 
knowledge focused on Hispanic and the integration of new technologies in Education. In 
addition, we are certain that our articles will be an asset to researchers using their research 
database system. 
 
We are sure that you will find these articles of interest and look forward to increasing the 
wealth of evidence based approaches to incorporating technology in education and corporate 
training. I encourage you to continue producing high quality research which contributes to 
the betterment of our society.  

 
Respectfully yours, 
Dr. Ivonne Chirino-Klevans 

 


